
Important Information about Helicopter Flight Activity in Your Neighborhood 

Dear neighbor, Southern California Edison (SCE) will be in your neighborhood to upgrade its electrical facilities to 
provide you with a modern and reliable power grid. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will make 
every effort to minimize potential impacts during construction activities. Thank you for your patience as we complete 
these upgrades for you. 

Upgrades in Your Area 
We will be using a blue, and grey helicopter to set new utility poles. 

What to Expect 
Federal Aviation Administration regulations require we take certain precautions to ensure the safety of the 
public during our operation. To do this your residence must be completely vacated while the helicopter sets 
the new utility pole. At no time will our helicopter overfly any residence with a load attached. It will be close, 
but will not overfly. 

Work Timeline 
Date: 10/16/2025 Hours:  8:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

The total time for the evacuation is approximately 240 minutes once all residents have left. 
A Southern California Edison representative will make contact with you and/or any responsible persons at your 
residence with further instructions shortly before the aircraft operation is to take place. Please notify all family 
members, workers, or anyone who may be at your residence on this date of the evacuation. It is important to us that 
our activity presents as little inconvenience to you as possible. 

Project Area 

1898 Hill Dr 1842 Hill Dr 114 Peterson Ave 118 Peterson Ave 
122 Peterson Ave 120 Peterson Ave 1871 Peterson Ave 1877 Peterson Ave 
1883 Peterson Ave 1885 Peterson Ave 1884 Peterson Ave 1878 Peterson Ave 
4968 Harriman Ave 4966 Harriman Ave 4964 Harriman Ave 4960 Harriman Ave 
4950 Harriman Ave 4946 Harriman Ave 4936 Harriman Ave 4930 Harriman Ave 

Safety Tips 

• Please close and secure back yard umbrellas and canopies and lightweight patio furniture
• Close all doors and windows to prevent dust from entering your home.
If you have any helicopter-related questions, please contact: Carmen Miller (805) 223-0588 at Hotline
Construction, or Adam Stockland (303) 877-2581 at Timberline Helicopters.

*Dates and times are subject to change due to unforeseen issues or bad weather.
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